Principal's Message – November 17, 2023

Good evening from Principal Beekman at Starkey Elementary.

Thank you for your support of the canned food drive. We raised 6,790 items to feed the hungry this holiday season. We just love the giving spirit our students have displayed.

Starting Monday, November 27th, a computer lab will open from 7:45-8:15 am each morning to allow early arrivers to catch up on Dreambox and iStation lessons. Interested students will be picked up at the gates promptly at 7:45 am.

The district's myON Fall Reading Challenge started November 13th and runs through November 26th. Students who read at least 200 minutes during the challenge period will be entered into a random drawing. Thirty winners will be selected. Each winner will receive a tablet and a reading trophy! Visit our website for more information.

As a reminder, schools are closed next week for Thanksgiving Break. We are thankful to all our Starkey families. We hope you have a wonderful holiday full of love, laughter, and relaxation.

Happy Thanksgiving and good night.